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24 hrs emergency contact number 

for your air- and sea freight 

Why have an emergency number? 

An emergency number is required more and more often in connection with transport of hazardous 
goods. 

Many states demand competent emergency information according to §49 CFR 172.604. The 
requirements of airline companies (chapter 2.8 IATA DGR) and those of shipping companies also become 
more and more extensive. 

More and more states and airlines demand the giving of a permanently served English-speaking 
emergency number according to the US model. 

In case there is no required 24 hours emergency number the transport will not be carried out either by a 
shipping company or an airline. 

If the given emergency number is wrong or not available or it does not fulfil the requirements this can 
lead to criminal prosecution and very high fines. 

We would like to put a 24 hours emergency number fulfilling all requirements at your disposal. 

To do so we need your current Safety Data Sheet in German and English. 

This goes for air- as well as for sea freight. 

For more information Mr Winter will gladly be available to you. 

http://www.law.cornell.edu/cfr/text/49/172.604 
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